
                                                          
 

 
  
Dear Parents/Carers      
 

 
 

Tuesday 6th July 2021  
 

We are pleased to announce that Canoe Wild is now offering places for school trips and we have 
secured 20 places for our Year 5 children. Canoe Wild is based at Grove Ferry, which is just 
outside Canterbury. This is an exciting day trip where the children will canoe to the Stodmarsh 
Nature Reserve.  
 
The total cost, including transport is £25.00, which can be made in full or by instalments.  
 

Places will be allocated on a first come first served basis with spaces being secured on receipt of 
your permission and £10 deposit via School Gateway.  
 
Please be aware that full payment must be made by Friday 18th June 2021 or the place could be 
offered to another child.  
 
If you wish to pay in instalments, a £10 deposit will be required by Friday 28th May 2021 followed 
by three further payments of:  
 
£5 on or before Friday 4th June 2021 
£5 on or before Friday 11th June 2021 
£5 on or before Friday 18th June 2021 
 
 
If the trip is oversubscribed, children will be kept on a waiting list. Any children not attending 
Canoe Wild will be expected to attend school as usual. 
 
The day will run from 9:30 am - 3:00 pm at Canoe Wild. We ask the children to ensure they are at 
the school for 8:40am to ensure they will have enough time to travel to Canoe Wild. We will expect 
the children back between 3:20pm and 3:45pm. Some children may arrive before others, as 
multiple trips in the mini bus are required. 
 
A letter with full information of what is needed on the day will be sent out nearer the time. 
 
 
Many thanks, 
    
              
Mr Hillier and Miss Hillary        

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Miss AM Middleton 
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